67.
RE:SPECT

Resources for Nurture of Marriage and Relationships

The RE:SPECT resources pack, to be launched during the week of the 2005 Conference, is a response to the 2002 Methodist Conference Report on Marriage in the Methodist Church, which in turn reaffirmed its commitment to the 1998 Report on Christian Preparation for Marriage. The latter encouraged the Methodist Church to ‘discuss much more openly and vigorously the divergent and conflicting stances among us relating to divorce, marriage after divorce, cohabitation and contemporary attitudes to chastity, celibacy and sexual intimacy’.  

Prepared by the Marriage and Relationships Group established following the 2002 Conference, the RE:SPECT pack is an attempt to enable that discussion to take place. It is a flexible resource to enable people in church contexts to reflect on and discuss their (sometimes differing) stances on a variety of relationships. 

***RESOLUTION
67/1.
The Conference receives the Report.

Membership of the Marriage and Relationships Group:

The Revd Lionel Osborn

The Revd David Gamble (until September 2004)

Ms Anthea Cox (from September 2003)

Mrs Margaret Parker

Ms Charlotte Haines Lyon

Dr Mary Jefferson

The Revd Nick Sissons

The Revd Joanna Thornton

Ms Helen Wareing

Ms Sue Burridge

Mrs Paula Rogers

Ms Caroline Homan

The Revd Stephen Penrose

Ms Melissa Williams

Ms Eleanor Davies

The Revd Michaela Youngson (from September 2004)

Ms Liz Millard
PAGE  
625

